
Dear Lee:-

Daddy has been in touch with Dr.Uunds, rector of

Christ Episcopal Church (the one out arond Greenville somewhere).

Dr.Munds Carle here from Texas in the spriag. He is giving daddy

the name of a family in El Paso, so if you do get in you will

have someone you can contact and not have to roam around the

streets a perfedt stranger. It is supposed to be a very nice

family, xit knaan toboth Dr. llunds and Bishop McKinstry, so

if you do get the name and address be sure to call, for the

Bishop is sending them a wire telling them that you will be

in touch with them sometime ardund Christmas . I have not

been over the house since lunchtime so do not know whether

daddy has the informatin yet or not. He plans to send you a

wire, but knowing the difficulty in getting telegrams thru to

camps sometimes I wanted to drop this note to you, air mail,

knowing it ought to reach you before the weekend. If you do

have any time off I hope you meet some nice folks so that you

will enjoy yourself.

After writing you concerning calling on Sunday I remembered

that the y.p. choir, plus Julia and Shirley, is having a carol service

Sunday evening, 26th, at 7:30, so that your call ought to get thru to

us by 6:30 if possible.

This may seem a choppy note. I am head over heels in work,

trying to run off the copies of the Ferris Wheel. I have all of

the mimeographing to do for that and we want to get it out before

Christmas if possible. Lots of love and we'll be waiting to hear

from you. t/k,A


